
CITY OF PALM COAST  

NOTICE OF INCREASE  

FOR TRANSPORTATION IMPACT FEES  

AND WATER AND SEWER CAPACITY FEES 

 

Notice is hereby given that in accordance with Ordinance 2011-6, Transportation Impact 

Fees and Resolution 2013-10, Water and Sewer Capacity Fees, an increase in fees shall 

take effect December 5, 2014.    

 

The transportation impact fees are increasing due to combination of an annual indexed 

adjustment and the phasing of a rate consolidation plan enacted in Ordinance 2011-6. 

 

The water and sewer capacity fees are increasing due to an annual indexed adjustment. 

 

The fee schedules are available on the City’s website at www.palmcoastgov.com 

and are available in the City Clerk’s office.  

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Finance Dept. at 386-986-3723. 
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